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Farms at Work in the News Again
  
Susan Chan (Project Manager for Farms at Work) has received some excellent coverage recently for
her work raising awareness of the need to conserve native pollinator habitat on farmland across the
province. On Saturday June 8, Susan was invited to Lunar Rhythm Gardens [1] to lead an informative
field walk and presentation on the regional efforts being made around east central Ontario to
conserve native pollinator habitats on farmland. Farmer Jessica Foote invited Susan to speak to
community members and farmers about the important role played by native pollinators in both our
food system and our rural economies.  

The event garnered such interest that the press showed up and put together an excellent piece on
the work being accomplished by folks like Susan, Jessica and Farms at Work. Check out the article
and video spot at DurhamRegion.com [2] 
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